
Join Us for the 
5th Annual Rutherford 

St. Patrick’s Day Parade!
Sunday, March 5th

The Arc will be participating and marching. If your 
consumer/family member is interested in joining us, 
please reach out to the Main Office (201.343.0322): 

Deirdre (ext 2231) or email:  doreilly@arcbp.com
RSVP by Friday, 3/3 .  

We will be meeting at 12:30pm on Marginal Road & Park 
Ave.  Exact location to be announced as we get closer.

The Parade will step off at 1pm, continue down Park to 
Ames Ave.

You are welcome to come watch and cheer!

This is not a staffed event, no consumers can be 
dropped off to participate, they must have a staff or 

family member with them.

If a consumer utilizes a wheelchair for distance, we 
recommend you bring it as there is a lot of walking. 

After the Parade we will be hosting a short reception in 
our South Bergen ATC (2 East Passaic Ave) with some 

light refreshments
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